
 
 
24th May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming you and your child to Woodhouse for the 
information evening on Tuesday 20th June. The evening will begin at 6pm and last for about 
an hour.  
 
During the evening, you will be able to find out about our behaviour and rewards system in 
more detail, how assessment works in school, uniform, homework, transition and our year 5 
outdoor residential trip to Boreatton in the autumn term.  
 
In addition, following the main presentations, there will be an opportunity for your child to 
meet their form tutor and visit the form room, as well as purchase PE and uniform from our 
suppliers. Marie from the ‘Zone’ before and after school club will be around to answer any 
queries you may have.  
 
We realise that there are so many things that are not covered that parents and students are 
desperate to know so we felt it would be a much simpler process to send these to the 
school before the night. If you would like to raise a question, please complete the form 
before 16th June here: Microsoft Forms. This will then be sent on to me, I can have an 
answer ready on the night and it can be shared with other parents and students who, no 
doubt, will be wondering the same thing!  
 
Many thanks, 
 

 
Mrs D Farr 
Principal 
Woodhouse Academy  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/JKqaGCPJMF

